Press Release
TICKETS FOR ROF 2024 ON SALE FROM 10 APRIL
Special prices for young audiences
and for conservatory students from all over Italy

Online ticket sales for the Rossini Opera Festival 2024 will open on Wednesday 10
April at 13.00 (Italian time) on the vivaticket.it.

Special rates are available for young audiences. Children under the age of 14
accompanied by an adult will pay €1 for each performance.

Spectators under 30 years of age pay €30 for the operas and the concert Il viaggio a
Reims; €20 for the lyric, symphonic and belcanto concerts; €10 for the final concert of
the Accademia Rossiniana "Alberto Zedda" and Il viaggio a Reims in scenic form. The
same prices apply to holders of the Carta Giovani Nazionale (up to the age of 35).

From this season, the Easy ROF project will be extended to students of the
conservatories of music throughout Italy: for just 100 euros, 100 of them will be able to
attend four performances of their choice.

General Director Cristian Della Chiara says: "The ROF has always paid great attention
to young audiences, both with special rates and with educational activities in local
schools. This year, with Pesaro as the Italian Capital of Culture, we have prepared
ourselves to welcome non-enthusiastic audiences who want to enjoy our performances
with the whole family. We also want to involve students of the conservatories of music
from all over Italy, to whom we are offering 100 subscriptions for four performances of
their choice for only 100 euros".

The Information Office is open from Monday to Friday from 10.00 to 13.00 and from
15.00 to 18.00. Telephone: 0721 3800294; e-mail: boxoffice@rossinioperafestival.it.

Pesaro, 8 April 2024.
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